
 

 
   

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

  

 

  

  
  

 
 

 

 

   
 

    
  

  

  
 

  
  

 
  

   

 
 

 

  

 
 

 

     
 

 

Chatham to Lakeshore Line 
Project Update – Winter 2023 

Good afternoon, 

As we enter the holiday season and approach the end of the year, we are pleased to 
share an update on the progress of our Chatham to Lakeshore Line Project, a new 
double-circuit 230 kilovolt transmission line in the region. 

What’s new 

Photo of an access road and tower being 
assembled in Chatham 

Since our last update, we announced that the 
new line will be completed by the end of 2024 
– a full year ahead of schedule. We are proud 
to be able to advance this project by working 
closely with communities, along with advancing 
procurement activities. 

Over the last few months, most access roads 
have been completed and crews have now 
started installing foundations and towers along 
the route. 

Starting in Chatham and moving west towards 
Lakeshore, crews will assemble approximately 
170 towers using cranes, aerial lifts and 
climbing techniques. We anticipate this phase 
of construction will be complete by mid-2024. 

What’s next 

Following tower assembly, crews will install other equipment including 20,000 
insulators and approximately 49km of power line with a helicopter. 

https://www.hydroone.com/abouthydroone/CorporateInformation/majorprojects/Chatham-to-Lakeshore/Documents/Chatham-to-Lakeshore-Construction-Update-August-2023-Email.pdf


 

 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
  

  
    

 

Stay in touch 

We will continue to provide updates to our 
construction contact list as the project 
progresses. 

If you have any property specific questions or 
would like additional information, please 
connect with our Community Relations team at 
1.877.345.6799 or 
Community.Relations@HydroOne.com. 

Until next year, we wish you have a safe and 
wonderful holiday season. 

To be removed from this contact list, email us at the above. 
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